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Meeting was called to order at 4:05 p.m. on Friday, October 31, 2008 with the 
following in attendance: 
 
 Michael Brent  AGRA 
 Kevin Sanford  CCGRA  

Chris Keene   GSGRA 
 Colin Moulton  NGRA 
 Kelly Peebles  NMGRA 
 Mark Gurrola   TGRA 
 
The two items that the committee wants to see in the next year are a web-based 
centralized membership system and a windows version of the rodeo program.   
 
What is needed to accomplish this is to poll the membership to determine their 
interest level of a membership system and define what information would be 
requested by their membership.  This would determine the scope of the project 
and determine the system and customization that would be needed. 
 
It was discussed that one system for the membership and the rodeo program 
would be the best of all worlds.  However the complexities of a system like that 
might make it cost prohibitive.   The rodeo program documentation will need to 
be updated to help determine the scope of that project also. 
 
Discussion then turned to the announcer’s card information and what could be 
done on-line to speed up the registration process.  It was requested to capture 
the shared rigging information with the on-line registration also. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David G. Hill 
Chairperson    


